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Dear Committee Finance,

Dear Senators,

Your duty is to protect and ensure the health and well being of Alaskans. Continued WWAMI funding is one of the
 best available and proven means to that end. 

Please vote responsibly,
Timothy Noah Laufer MD

Sincerely,

Timothy Noah Laufer MD
2315 Loussac Dr
Anchorage, AK 99517
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